
 

August 28, 2020 Update 

 

Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 

PLEASE NOTE: Heather Hefren is on maternity leave.  You may now email Maggie Elder at melder@beechwoodhome.com or 
call 513-842-0777 to schedule visitations.   
 
Covid-19 Status: We have had no known positive cases of COVID-19 within our resident population. 

Friendly Reminder: Any temperature sensitive items left for a resident will be thrown away to ensure residents eat food at the proper 
safe temperature. 

Elections: Elections are approaching very quickly, and Megan has had several inquiries about the process. We will be assisting our 
residents with voting as we have every year. Once we receive the packet from the Board of Elections, Rob and Megan will go 
around and get the residents signed up for either a mailed ballot or an assistive ballot for those residents who cannot fill out a 
ballot for themselves. We normally have volunteers from the BOE come into the facility to help our residents. This year we will 
have 2 staff members sworn in and they will be the only people that can assist with filling out the ballots. Please know that the 
residents will be receiving lots of voting paraphernalia in the mail, but none of this needs to be completed and turned in. If you 
have any questions please feel free to email Megan Randolph at mrandolph@beechwoodhome.com. 

CONGRATULATIONS!  Please join us in congratulating Heather and Alex Hefren on the birth of their daughter Marian 
Aislin Hefren, born at 6:14 AM on August 27th.  Mother and baby are doing well and the family is ecstatic. 

Outdoor Visitation Developments: 
-Happy to report that the schedule continues to be able to accommodate 2nd session requests.  For those interested, please clearly 
indicate your first request from your second request (your first request will be confirmed ASAP, and your 2nd request will be 
confirmed at a later date, if the schedule permits).  
-When making a reservation request, please include your phone number, in the event that we need to make contact due to extreme 
weather for a cancellation or rescheduling.  Please note that you may now email Maggie Elder at melder@beechwoodhome.com or 
call 513-842-0777 to schedule visitations.  Heather Hefren is on maternity leave.   
 
Now accepting reservations for 9/8 – 9/11.  Reservation window closes on 9/2.  Please note, we are not accepting any visits on 
Monday, 9/7, due to the Labor Day holiday. 
-Tuesday (2nd floor residents): 10:00, 2:00, 3:00, 4:00 
-Wednesday (3rd floor residents): 10:00, 11:00 
-Thursday (2nd floor residents): 10:00, 11:00, 1:00, 2:00, 3:00, 4:00 
-Friday (3rd floor residents): 10:00, 11:00, 1:00, 2:00, 3:00 
 
Please contact Maggie by email (melder@beechwoodhome.com) to request a session. 

As always, if you have any questions please contact  Scot Harmon sharmon@beechwoodhome.com (Administrator) and/or 
Patricia Clark pclark@beechwoodhome.com (CEO) 

Scot Harmon,                                                              Patricia A. Clark, DM 
Administrator                                                              CEO, Administrator 

v 


